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OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE SECRETARY

Andaman Adim Janjati Vikas Samiti

Port Blair, dated the 28" February’ 2001.

To,
The Director (Tribal Welfare),
A & N Administration,
Port Blair.

Sir,

With reference to your letter No. 1-752/2000-TW/132 dated 16.02.2001,
the following action are going on in respect of the letter furnished to Secretary to
Lt. Governor, Andaman & Nicobar Islands on 21.09.2000.

i) Relief payment to the effected persons are being made against the claim
through the Revenue authorities.

ii)  Village volunteers have been engaged and patrolling is going on to control
the Jarawa movement.

iii)  Mobile Surveillance Unit is constituted.

iv)  Ttis proposed to hold public discussion in Jarawa issue during April’2001.

Yours faithfully,
(2L

(Som Naidu)
Executive Secretary
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W (g
/{9/%

1k



